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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Due to the provincial health restrictions currently in place, the 

Village Office will be closed for walk-in assistance. 

 

If you see our vehicles and need immediate assistance, please 

ring the doorbell. We will put on our mask and be happy to 

assist you. We will sanitize surfaces afterwards. This will also 

allow us to limit admissions to the office to one person at a time. 

 

Appointments can be scheduled by emailing  

cao.arrowwood@gmail.com  

or phoning 403-534-3821 or 403-990-0720. 

 

We thank you for understanding the need for this procedure. 

 

Posted by 

 

Christopher Northcott 

Chief Administrative Officer 

 

December 1, 2020 
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